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I have lived in Oregon my whole life. Mail in voting started about the time I could vote. 

I never understood why we mailed in our ballot.  I believe one day, in person voting is 

best for our state. There is something very inspiring to stand with and see other 

Americans coming to a place to make choices that affect our state and country.  I am 

totally in favor of this measure. Thank you. 


